
Announcing
Enrolling Its Inaugural Class 

August 2024

Kenneth F. Kahn School of Law Building Projected Completion Summer 2025

Dear fellow Virginia lawyer,

In keeping with the collegial and hospitable spirit among members of the bar, please join us in
officially welcoming the Kenneth F. Kahn School of Law at High Point University. For more

information, we encourage you to review the school’s website at:

Respectfully,

Henry N. Butler         Victor O. Cardwell         Travis J. Graham         Leonard C. (“Len”) Heath 
 Hon. Robert J. Humphreys         Hon. Elizabeth A. McClanahan         Coke Morgan Stewart

highpoint.edu/law

http://www.highpoint.edu/law

